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   21st  April 2020 
Dear families


Well the Easter holidays passed us by, and life seemed to roll along in much the same way as the previous two weeks, but I do sincerely hope that you managed some family celebrations even if just of the chocolate kind! 

It would appear that we are asked to continue with our social distancing protocols for at least a further three weeks. I hope that as families you are remaining healthy and coping with life as we currently know it. At least some blue skies and sunshine may have helped with your daily routines. 

Over the coming week you will receive another welfare call from your class teacher. Please remember that when teachers call you it may appear on your display as either 'private number' or 'Middleton School'. It is then your decision as to whether you wish to respond to this call as we appreciate that you may be reluctant to respond to a 'private number'.

We are aiming to explore some virtual lessons for pupils over the next two weeks. We will begin with our first lesson this Friday. Families will require the 'zoom' app to access these lessons. We will deliver to one class at a time and attendance at this lesson is not compulsory. You will be informed of a date and time at least 24 hours before the planned lesson. You will receive an invitation to join the 'zoom' lesson via your e mail address. The lesson will last approximately fifteen minutes and will be an opportunity for your child to have some contact with both their peers and teaching staff. More information will follow when we have a planned lesson for your child's class. Kingfisher pupils/ families will be contacted later this week.
We are looking to add more resources to the website but I will use this opportunity to highlight some online resources which you may find helpful;

1. This is an interesting site which allows children to build a project about the COVID 19 pandemic. It would suit our more able learners.

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/newfield-school/UploadedDocument/99cf1948344143489e359159c23638c3/time-capsule-sheets-covid-19.pdf
2. This site allows you to explore online safety with your children. You can identify the level of access appropriate to your own child.

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Support-tools/home-activity-worksheets/early-years/?utm_source=Thinkuknow&utm_campaign=03f521e658-TUK_ONLINE_SAFETY_AT_HOME_21_04_20&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0b54505554-03f521e658-55287553
3. This presentation explains the complexities of Coronavirus to children
https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/microsites/local-offer/media-library/documents/resource-area-documents/cco-childrens-guide-to-coronavirus.pdf
4. BBC bitesize have launched a special education programme to support pupils learning from home.  This link takes you to a specific game , but there are many resources to be found on their website for a range of abilities.

 https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zkbkf4j/articles/zbm8scw
5. the following site gives advice to support cooking at home;

https://www.bda.uk.com/food-health/lets-get-cooking/cooking-at-home/cooking-with-children-of-different-ages.html
6. the following site supports pupils with Autism with some resources for home learning;

https://www.autism.org.uk/services/helplines/coronavirus/resources/helpful-resources.aspx
7. the following link takes you to some free Literacy resources;

https://www.literacyshedplus.com/browse/free-resources
8. Top Marks is a site we often refer to in school and is particularly good for number games;

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/5-7-years/counting
We will be updating the website with new materials so please do keep checking in with us.

We now have our free school meals procedure in place and you will have been contacted to receive your vouchers if you are an eligible family.


We are present in school every day and welcome phone calls from families. Alternatively, you may email our admin@ address and we will come back to you ASAP.

We are very aware of the challenge these difficult times poses to many of our families and appreciate the lengths families have gone to, to ensure that their children remain where they are safest - at home!

We look forward to a time when we can join once again in person as a school community, but for now, wish you all good health and safety.

Sending our best wishes to each and every family
Debbie Hartley
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